
FRIDAY, MAY 20TH 
 
JUST A REMINDER . . . MONDAY, MAY 23RD, IS OUR LAST DAY OF 
SCHOOL!!! 
 
LIBRARY NEWS 
Students:  Please return all library books as soon as possible.  Also, if you are interested in 
reading any of the Project Lit books over the summer, please stop by the Library and check one 
out for the summer!  There is a limited supply.  Don't let summer pass you by without having a 
great book to read! 
 
LAKE CENTRAL TENNIS SUMMER CAMP 
If you are interested in tennis, High School and Middle School tennis coach, Joe Skvarek, will be 
conducting the Lake Central Summer Camp from July 11-14th.  Please join the 60+ players who 
have already signed up.  For more details, please visit the Lake Central website and search for 
athletic summer camps. 
 

HAVE AN AWESOME WEEKEND!  
 


